Nev. won’t reopen health care
enrollment stores

By Jackie Valley, Las Vegas Sun

The Silver State Health Insurance Exchange will not operate
brick-and-mortar enrollment stores during this year’s sign-up
period for government-subsidized health insurance.

“It wasn’t fiscally prudent to walk in that direction,” Bruce
Gilbert, executive director of the exchange, told board
members at a meeting last week.

Last year, the exchange opened two enrollment stores — one in
northern Nevada and another at the Boulevard Mall in Las Vegas
— where consumers could enroll through Nevada Health Link with
the help of insurance brokers and navigators.
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